Respectfully submitted to the Chair and Committee on State and Federal Affairs:

I’'m submitting my written testimony in favor of SB 474, that the restriction of an “administrative”
ordinance be removed. When citizens do the hard work of petitioning their local government,
such petition must not be struck down because of a subjective law. Rather, all laws and
ordinances should uphold the constitutional rights of the individual and reflect the consent of the
governed

Respectfully,
Toni Stewart

112 SW Woodlawn Ave
Topeka, Kansas 66606



